
 

 City of West Hollywood 
 Department of Public Works 

  Public Notice 

 

         Public Hearing 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the West Hollywood Business License Commission will hold 
a Public Hearing to consider the following item: 
 

LOCATION:   Zen Healing Collective, Andrew Harrison Kramer 
   Medical Marijuana Collective 
   Public Eating  
   8464 Santa Monica Blvd.  
 

REQUEST: The Business License Commission will hold a public hearing to consider 
modification, suspension or revocation of Regulatory licenses #004153, Medical Marijuana 
Collective, and #004161, Public Eating Business License, for the business Zen Healing 
Collective, 8464 Santa Monica Blvd. 
  

PERMIT NUMBERS: Medical Marijuana Collective #004153 
 Public Eating License #004161 

   
 

BUSINESS OWNERS: Andrew Harrison Kramer 
     

 

TIME/PLACE Tuesday, July 8, 2014 @ 7:00 P.M. 
OF HEARING:  West Hollywood City Hall 
    8300 Santa Monica Blvd. 
    West Hollywood, CA  90069 
 

The staff report will be available on Tuesday, July 1, 2014, at City Hall, 8300 Santa Monica 
Blvd. 
 

IF YOU CHALLENGE this item in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the Public Hearing described in this notice, or in the written 
correspondence delivered to the West Hollywood Business License Commission, via the 
Department of Public Works at, or prior to, the Public Hearing. 
 

To comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, Assistive Listening Devices (ALD) 
will be available for checkout at the meeting.  If you require special assistance to attend (e.g. 
transportation) or to participate in this meeting (e.g. signer for the hearing impaired), you must 
call or submit your request in writing to the Department of Public Works at (323) 848-6375 at 
least 48 hours prior to the meeting.  The City TDD line for the hearing impaired is (323) 848-
6496. 
 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to attend said Public Hearing to express their 
opinion in this matter. 
 

For further information contact Jeff Aubel, in the Public Works Department at (323) 848-6437. 
 

Yvonne Quarker 
City Clerk 
 


